
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: Club President Workshops 

  
Date: 11 June 2024 

  
Document ID: 24, 2022-23 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Andrew Dawe, Chief Executive Officer 

Ph: 0420 998 691 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 

Email: andrew@perthfootball.com.au  

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Board Members 

Summary: Action: 

Club Presidents Workshops 
 
Week beginning 1st July to the 10th of July. See 
below for your clubs specific date.  
 
Club venues based on Perth quarters 6:30– 
8:00pm 
 

Club President Workshops to help shape the PFL.  
 
This is a meeting of member clubs. As prescribed in 
By-Law 3.7 any club not represented will be fined 
$100.  
 
Light Refreshments Provided 
 

 
Building on the momentum from last year’s President’s workshops the same structure will remain for these 
in season 2024.  
 
In last season’s workshops we received very positive feedback around the opportunity that clubs had to 
engage with nearby clubs while also hearing about issues and opportunities that appear locally. These 
workshops helped the PFL narrow focus to areas of club importance with a number of by-law changes also 
resulting. 
 
These workshops are each clubs opportunity to provide input into the shaping of the competition going 
forward. As a precursor to these workshops,  a survey that has been built based largely of feedback that 
has been received to date will be sent in advance to these workshops. The responses to these surveys will 
help set the tone for the workshops.  
 
Once all four workshops are completed, based on the data collated from both the surveys and the 
workshops, a range of recommendations will be made. These recommendations will be presented back to 
you at the end of year presidents forum for further discussion.  
 
Finally, after considering all feedback, the confirmed changes whether it be to By-Laws or other mediums 
will be communicated to all clubs prior to the commencement of next season. These changes will have had 
direct input from you, the clubs.  
 
PFL staff will guide the workshops exploring a number of themes with a focus on female participation, 
vilification and umpiring. 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:andrew@perthfootball.com.au


Below are the prescribed dates we would like your clubs to attend. Please note the day you are required to 
attend. You are more than welcome to bring a plus one to the workshop. Someone you know who has 
considered thoughts on the improvement of the Perth Football League.  
 

 

Monday July 1 
6:30-8:00pm 

Davilak Park 
(Cockburn Cobras FC) 

 

Wednesday July 3 
6:30-8:00pm 

Kingsley Park 
(Kingsley AFC) 

 

Monday July 8 
6:30-8:00pm 

Mills Park 
(Kenwick FC) 

 

Wednesday July 10 
6:30-8:00pm 

Lightning Park 
(Noranda FC) 

Baldivis 

Brentwood Booragoon 

Bullcreek Leeming 

Cockburn Cobras 

Cockburn Lakes 

Coolbellup 

Fremantle CBC 

Jandakot 

Kwinana 

Melville 

North Fremantle 

North Mandurah 

Rossmoyne 

Safety Bay 

Secret Harbour 

Warnbro 

Willetton 

Winnacott 

Collegians 

Cottesloe 

ECU Jets 

Hamersley Carine 

Kingsley 

Mosman Park 

North Beach 

Ocean Ridge 

Quinns District 

Scarborough 

University 

Wanneroo 

Wembley 

West Coast 

Whitford 

Yanchep 

Armadale 

Belmont Districts 

Canning South Perth 

Canning Vale 

Carlisle 

Curtin Uni Wesley 

Forrestdale 

Gosnells 

Kelmscott 

Kenwick 

Lynwood Ferndale 

Maddington 

Manning 

Piara Waters 

Roleystone 

SNESA 

Thornlie 

Trinity Aquinas 

Ballajura 

Bassendean 

Bayswater 

Coolbinia 

Dianella Morley 

Ellenbrook 

Forrestfield 

High Wycombe 

Hills Rangers 

Kalamunda 

Kingsway 

Koongamia 

Mount Lawley 

Nollamara 

Noranda 

Osborne Park 

Stirling 

Swan Athletic 

Swan Valley 
 

 
 
I personally, am looking forward very much to working in collaboration with the clubs in shaping the future 
of the PFL.  
 
Summary 
Opportunity for clubs to have their say on the shaping of the future of the PFL.  
 

1. Club Surveys to be sent out in the next week 

2. Club President Workshops held in July. Note your day.  

3. Collated feedback and recommendations fed back to the Club Presidents at end of year Forum. 

4. Confirmed changes to be communicated back to club prior to commencement of next season.  


